



Volume 15, Issue 9

Marshall Elementary School 4407 116th Street NE Marysville, WA 98271 (360) 965-1600 Attendance Line (24 Hrs): (360) 965-1601

School Times

Morning:

8:30-11:00

Afternoon:

1:00-3:30

see page 2 for Important end-of-theyear dates.

QUICK OFFICE NOTES

Please remember to do the following before the end of the school year:

- Return Library Books
- Pay Lunch Balances
- Ensure Office has Current Address & Phone Numbers
- Return Chromebooks

Principal's Message

THE MARSHALL MUSTANG

Dear Marshall Families.

This has been a year to remember! Your children are superheroes. What grit, determination and perseverance they have demonstrated through this pandemic year. Their learnings have increased by leaps and bounds. I am so impressed by the care the Marshall Mustangs have shown each other. To see a 5th grader stop and tie the shoe of a kinder student is just heartwarming.

Kudos to all our students for their successes this year. Congratulations to our 5th graders upon their graduation. Marshall wishes you much success in middle school!

We have received the wonderful news that school will be in full swing next fall. The Marshall Staff are so excited to see classes united and return to a degree of normalcy. Many protocols will be reviewed to establish our procedures in the fall. Rest assured that everyone's health, as always, will always be the priority.

As summer approaches, please continue to support and nurture your children. Remember to read everyday. Know that our teachers will be working hard this summer to plan for September. They are a caring, dedicated group of individuals.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve at Marshall, Joan Robertson-Landi Marshall Principal

Save the Dates!

The 2021—2022 School Year Will begin as follows:

Grades i through 5—Wednesday, September 8, 2021

Kindergarten and Preschool—Monday, September 13, 2021

Watch your email for specifics regarding back-to-school activities!



Supply Lists

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Supply lists for the 2021—2022 school year will be sent by email to you as soon as they are available. They will also be posted to our website.



PTSA Notes

Announcing 2021-2022 Officers

THE FOLLOWING INDIVIDUALS HAVE GRACIOUSLY AGREED TO FULFILL THE DUTIES OF THEIR RESPECTIVE OFFICES FOR THE 2021—2022 SCHOOL YEAR:

PRESIDENT: KARI BRICKEY
VICE PRESIDENT: SHANNA TATE
SECRETARY: JODY WARD
TREASURER: PRISCILLA KEITH

Weekly Health Screener

All students who attend in-person instruction need to complete a health screener each week. It is strongly suggested that this be completed each Sunday. For your convenience, each Sunday you will receive an email with a link to the Weekly Health Screener. The sender's email address will be Marshall Office@msd25.org.

Below is the QR code you may use as well as the link directly to the form.

Health Screener Link

Schedule for Final Days of School

Date	AM Students	PM Students
Monday, June 14	In-Person	In-Person
Tuesday, June 15	In-Person	In-Person
Wednesday, June 16	In-Person Return Chromebooks	Asynchronous
Thursday, June 17	Asynchronous	In-Person Return Chromebooks
Friday, June 18	Asynchronous	Asynchronous
Monday, June 21	Asynchronous	Asynchronous



As the school year comes to a close, Marshall is delighted to once again have "Spirit Week". Have your student dress and show their school spirit by participating tastefully in the following themes:

- * Monday, June 7—Sports Day
- * Tuesday, June 8—Wacky Hair Day
- * WEDNESDAY, JUNE 9—TROPICAL DAY
- * THURSDAY, JUNE 10—MARSHALL SPIRIT WEAR DAY
- * FRIDAY, JUNE 11—PAJAMA DAY

Please remember that we will still be learning and teaching. Remind your student that although these days are very fun, we must still continue to grow brains and learn throughout the day.

Clothing must be school-appropriate; be mindful of movement while selecting items to wear!

ATTENTION DISTANCE-LEARNING STUDENTS

Please return your Chromebooks on Friday, June 18, 2021.

Summer Office Hours



Marshall Elementary School's office will be open through Friday, June 25, 2021 and will reopen on Tuesday, August 24, 2021.

The Marshall Mustang page 2

Volume 15, ISSUE 9 page 3

Yearbook News

Each student will receive a free yearbook this year.

Yearbooks will be sent home with in-person learning students the last week of school. A schedule for online students to pick up their yearbook will be created and published.

Free Summer Meals for Kids & Teens

Marysville School District will be offering our Free Summer Meals for Kids again this summer. This program is open to anyone and free for all children ages 18 and under. Your child does not need to be enrolled in school to participate. Parents and guardians may pick up meals without the child present.

A grab and go breakfast and lunch will be provided and ready for pick up. Our program will be offered as indicated below:

- Monday through Friday
- June 22, 2021—August 13, 2021
- No Meal Service July 2 and 5, 2021
- 11:00 AM—12:30 PM
- Locations will be announced later.

This program is FREE to those 18 years of age and younger.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Marysville School District at 360-965-0094.

Summer Reading at Sno-Isle Libraries

Beginning Monday, June 21, kids and teens who read 10 hours will earn a free book. There will also be weekly virtual events, a community scavenger hunt, and lots of booklists and activity ideas online all summer long. We hope you'll share this with your students and their families.

To help, Sno-Isle Libraries have created a Summer Reading School Toolkit in place of individual school visits. You'll find everything you need here or on our website. It includes:

- A short video about how Summer Reading works: https://youtu.be/jrVWqWgOFo0
- A 7-slide PPT presentation with all the basics and the video at the end
- o Summer Reading 2021 Kids PPT
- o Summer Reading 2021 Teens PPT

We hope every student will participate.



SNO-ISLE LIBRARIES

Please keep our office informed of any address and/or phone number changes. This will ensure that you will receive summer mailings and other types of contacts.

Thank you!

On Tuesday, June 15 at 2:30 PM, all 2021 graduates are welcome to participate in Marshall's Grad Walk. Seniors will wear their

cap and gown and walk at Marshall, receiving congratulations from all present. Call the office for details at (360) 965-1600.



Non-Discrimination Statement: Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to address questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk Management Supervisor, gregg kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer - Tracy Souza, Executive Director of Human Resources, tracy souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Andrea Wyatt, Director of Categorical Programs, andrea wyatt@msd25.org, 360-965-0053; ADA Coordinator - Brad Roden, Director of Secondary Special Education, brad roden@msd25.org, 360-965-0175. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace. You can report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district's Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint. Note: Policies that address this issue are policy 3210 "Non-Discrimination" & 5010 - "Non-Discrimination and Affirmative Action." These Policies are available online at www.md25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000.